The Maple Leaf

News and Information for Maple Lake Members

Upcoming Events

Women's Club Christmas Dinner -December 5th 7pm

Board Meeting - December 7th 7pm

Brunch with Santa - December 10th 11:00am

Lake Notices

There are several private driveways at the lake and their owners request they not be used for joy riding especially by under aged drivers.

Dock maintenance responsibility lies with the Stockholders. Docks that fall under disrepair will be removed by the Lake. Stockholders that live near a dock should work together to maintain that dock.

Online

More information about Maple Lake and it's Committees and Board can be found on our website at https://maplelakeclub.org/



It is Fall at the Lake!

Summer is over and the trees have shed their colorful leaves. As the nights get longer and the temperatures colder we wish you all a pleasant autumn and Happy Holidays.

Board Updates

It may have been a bit late in the swimming season, but we managed to purchase and install a new diving board for the high-dive. A number of Lake residents managed to get quite a bit of diving in before school started back up.

The second floating dock was built and will be launched next Spring. Thanks to our wonderful caretaker, the big slide has been cleaned up and has a fresh coat of white paint. It looks as good as new!

At the October 19th Special Board meeting, the Board voted to retain the law office of Tiano O'Dell PLLC for investigation and representation into the infiltration of sediment into the Lake that occurred on August 10th.



Caretaker's Corner

- Lawn bag pick up will cease for the Winter. The last pickups will be the week of November 14th.
 Please place up to four clear plastic bags weighing no more than 40 pounds each on the Lake side of the road. Clippings, leaves, etc ONLY.
- Boats and other floating devices will need to be removed from lake property by November 20th or they will be removed and stored by the caretaker.

Clubhouse Rental

The Maple Lake Clubhouse is available for rent. If you would like additional information or to reserve a date, please email maplelakeclubwv@gmail.com

Finance Report

As of October 31st	
2022 revenue:	\$144,819
2022 expenses:	\$147,994

Late fees on payments due to the Lake will now be assessed on the 15th day, no exceptions.

Women's Club Announcements

This year's Sewage Raffle winner was Nick Howell. Congratulations Nick!! Thank you to everyone that participated in the sewage raffle.

The Maple Lake Halloween Dance Party was a huge success. We would like to thank everyone who showed up and all the volunteers who helped make it a night to remember. A extra special thanks to DJ BHos and the entire Hoskinson family for setting up and providing us the music for the party. Maple Lake definitely knows how to celebrate Halloween the right way!

Looking ahead the Maple Lake Women's Club is looking for volunteers for our Brunch with Santa event which will be held on December 10th at the Clubhouse. We will be looking for help with decorating, setup, and clean up. This should be a super fun event for all the lake's kids.

December 5th is also the day that the Women's club has its annual Christmas Dinner for the women of the lake in place of its December meeting. This year the Women's club has voted to have the dinner at the Wonder Bar Steakhouse. Each member will have to purchase their own meal but the Women's club will be providing cake and there will be a Secret Santa exchange.

Personal Projects

It may only be fall but spring will be here soon enough! Before you start your major projects, make sure that you review Maple Lake Rules and Regulations and file the appropriate building permits. If you have questions, feel free to contact any of the board members on the Building Permits Committee.